From: CHRIS FARRELL [mailto [

Sent: 08 June 2018 08:22
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Objection to stopping up of Princes Parade

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have just realised that on 6th June 2018 I emailed you the unsigned letter rather than the
signed, scanned letter from Mrs Edwina Hanson, || D
was dictated to me by her and then saved so that I could print it off so she could sign it which
she did. I then mistakenly sent you the saved document rather than the scan.

I hope it will not be too late for her signed comments to be included in the objection to the
stopping up.

Best wishes,
Chris Farrell

----Original message----

From :

Date : 06/06/2018 - 22:07 (GMTST)

To : nationalcasework@dft.gs1. gov.uk

Subject : NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Objection to stopping up of Princes Parade

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please find attached a scanned letter of objection under reference NATTR AN/SE/S247/3254
(Stopping up of Princes Parade) from Mrs E Hanson, ||





